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Wallspace is pleased to present our first solo exhibition with Los Angeles-
based artist David Korty. For this exhibition, Korty continues his recent 
series of Blue Shelf paintings, where hand-drawn or printed objects, figures 
and abstract fragments are collaged onto startlingly deep blue grounds, 
arranged on shelves or stacked in architectural and anthropomorphic 
compositions. Here, Korty is both creator and curator, selecting from among 
his own monochromatic ink drawings and screen prints and combining them to 
form individual wunderkammer, where personal and cultural artifacts merge to 
generate new sets of associations. Like a sentence, these layered forms invite 
the viewer to read as much as look at the paintings.  
 
Language, both visual and epistolary, punctuates the exhibition. In Blue Shelf 
#32, the word “STACACCATO” (a play on the word “staccato”) is stacked 
between “CALIFORNIANS” and “SPEEDBAALL,” to form a Tower of Babel where a 
structure is built through an accrual of words. Just as “staccato” in musical 
composition is characterized by disconnected elements and represented by a 
dot, wedge or line, the forms that comprise Korty’s arrangements seem 
disparate until presented en masse. These components range from Hollywood 
icons (Isabella Rossellini is a recurring character), to sections of textiles 
that nod both to Korty’s background in printmaking and his ongoing work in 
ceramics, images of local dirt and houses surrounding the artist’s studio, and 
details of brushstrokes and scribbles of various styles and size. The 
combination presents a forensic cross-section of the life of a specific artist 
working in a specific place at a specific time, while tracing how a personal 
lexicon is developed through parsing both art historical reference and the 
flotsam of daily life.  
 
David Korty (b. 1971) earned a BFA at the Rhode Island School of Design and an 
MFA at the University of California, Los Angeles. He has exhibited widely 
throughout the US and Europe, with recent solo exhibitions at Sadie Coles HQ, 
London (2013) and Night Gallery, Los Angeles (2013). His work has been 
featured in group exhibitions including the Glasgow International Festival, 
Glasgow, UK (2012); Landscape Confection, Wexner Center for the Arts, Ohio 
(2005); and Painting on the Move, Kunstmuseum Basel, Museum fur 
Gegenwartskunst, Basel, and Kunsthalle Basel (2002).  
 
The gallery will present a concurrent exhibition of Korty’s new ceramic 
vessels, alongside new photographs by Daniel Gordon, at the Independent, New 
York, March 5 - 8, 2015. 
 
For more information please contact Nichole Caruso, 
nichole@wallspacegallery.com, (212) 594-9478.  


